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CITY OF

MARGATE

Together We Make it Great

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

FROM THE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL AND ENGINEERING SERVICES

DATE: October 11, 2017

TO: City Commission

THRU: Spencer Shambray, Purchasing Manager

FROM: Sierra Evans, Project Manage

RE: Award Recommendation for BidNo. 2017-019, Wastewater Treatment

Plant Chlorine Contact Chamber Rehabilitation

On September 27, 2017 the City of Margate received five bids for the above referenced
project.

i have reviewed the three lowest bids for completeness and conformance to the contract
documents and have determined that Southland Painting Corp. has provided the lowest
responsible and responsive bid for the project.

Southland Painting Corp. is a state licensed contractor for industrial painting services and
specializes in water and wastewater treatment plants. The Florida Department of Business
and Professional Regulation website shows that Southland Painting Corp. has a current, active
license without any listed license complaints. The Florida Division of Corporations website
shows that the bid documents were signed by the President of the corporation.

Based on my review of the submitted bids, | recommend awarding the project to Southland
Painting Corp.

cc: Reddy Chitepu, P.E., DEES Director



